
November 19, 2018 
Middle School Board Report 
 

1. Our Professional Development on November 12th focused on assessing in Project 
Based Learning, Midmester and Classroom implementation.  Our Course offering 
book should be done around Thanksgiving giving students ability to sign up for 
classes early December. 

 
2. Career Week was held Nov 5-9.  This year was a bit different as we were only able to 

do one set of tours in the community due to not having school on Wednesday for the 
State Volleyball Tournament.  Thanks to all that helped make this happen for our 
8th grade students.  

 
3. Middle School LEAD continues to grow.  Our last meeting had 25 students attend. 

Our goal for next meeting is to have over 40 students involved in our LEAD program.  
 

4. MIDDLE SCHOOL PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCE RESULTS 2018-2019 
 

MIDDLE SCHOOL PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCE RESULTS 
2018-2019 

 
FIRST SEMESTER CONFERENCES (October 29 & November 1) 
 

# of students #attended % attended Previous Year 
% attended 

5th Grade 60 57 95% 
 
6th Grade 63 57 90% 91% 
 
7th Grade 71 60 85% 84% 
 
8th Grade 78 66 85% 88% 
 

5. Winter Sports are underway at the MS: 
a. 7th/8th Wrestling-       37 Athletes 
b. 7th Girls Basketball-   9 Athletes 
c. 8th Girls Basketball-    14 Athletes 


